
 

Friday, 12th January 
 
 
Dear families,  
 

Sheffield is hosting the MOBO awards on the 7th February. The MOBO Awards (Music of Black Origin) are an annual 
British music award presentation honouring achievements in "music of black origin", including hip hop, grime, UK 
Drill, R&B, soul, reggae, jazz, gospel, and African music. 

Children in Years 3, 4, 5 and 6 have the opportunity to take part in a pre-recorded performance of Stormzy’s Blinded 
By Your Grace, which will be used as part of the MOBO Awards ceremony. 

 
The Sheffield Music Hub are pulling together a city-wide musical performance of Blinded by Your Grace (part 2) – by 
famous UK rapper STORMZY. The Sheffield Music Hub will publish an online multi-school performance of the song the 
day before the award ceremony. 

By giving your permission, you are agreeing to:  

✔ Photos and videos permissions for use by external organisations (in the case Sheffield Music Hub – Sheffield 
City Council). 

✔ Videos to appear on social media including YouTube, Facebook, Instagram, X (formally Twitter). 

✔  Video to be shared by Sheffield City Council with local media such as Sheffield Star, BBC local news etc. 

Any children who wish to take part but don’t have permissions can sing off camera.  

 
Please indicate your permission on ParentPay.  
 
Best wishes,  
Mr Paxman  
headteacher@totley.sheffield.sch.uk  
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